
Medicaid and West Virginia Children’s Health Insurance 
Program (WVCHIP) Providers, please remind your patients that 
have moved or had their address changed by 911 to update 
their address with the West Virginia Department of Health and 
Human Resources (DHHR) Customer Service Center or it may 
affect their benefits in the future.  
 
For more information, please direct your patients to the link 
below: 
https://dhhr.wv.gov/contacts/HN/Documents/Customer%20Se
rvices%202021.pdf 
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